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The dam should stay as it is. It is insane to remove the hydroelectric generation when we are faced with a natural gas
shortage in the future .it would have to be made up by gas generating electricity turbines. How much power did the
wind turbines on fire island generate when it was -20 earlier this year.  not much i would bet. Enhance salmon
somewhere else and leave eklutna river as it is.
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